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REPORTS OF STANDING COMMITTEES

MR. PRESIDENT:

The Committee on  Public Health and Welfare recommends  SB 407 be amended  on 

page  1,  in  line  10,  by striking  "The"  and  inserting  "In  those  patients  whose  mammograms 

demonstrate that  they have heterogeneously dense or extremely dense breast  tissue,  the"; by 

striking all in lines 12 through 23;  and inserting ""Your mammogram demonstrates that you 

have dense breast tissue.  Mammography has known limitations, and in women who have dense 

breast tissue, some abnormalities may be hidden.  A report of your mammography results, which 

includes information about your breast tissue density,  has been sent to your physician.  This 

statement  is  intended  to  raise  your  awareness  and  promote  discussion  with  your  physician 

regarding your test  results.  Depending on your  individual risk factors,  your physician might 

recommend additional tests. You should contact your physician if you have any questions or 

concerns regarding your report.""; and the bill be passed as amended.

_____________________________Chairperson


